
Seven Hills High School

The VET (Vocational and Education and Training) upgrade to Seven Hills High 
School is now finished. Students and staff have been using the new Vocational 
Innovation Centre since October 2023. The finished project has delivered:

Work has also recently finished on road works within the  
Johnson Avenue Road reserve.

Completion Pack February 2024

Electrotechnology store

Amenities

Plumbing sandpit

Staff room and kitchenette

4 new 
classrooms

Plumbing  
store

Clinical lab with 
store

Logistics store

Shared 
workshop

Cleaner's 
store

Thank you for your patience during construction. We are thrilled to deliver this project 
for the school community.

New Vocational Innovation Centre at Seven Hills High School
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Contact us

For information about school activities and 
operations, contact the school directly:

Principal:	Matthew Saville

Website: sevenhills-h.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email: sevenhills-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 02 9624 3329

For more information about this project, contact 
School Infrastructure NSW:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

We would like to warmly let our school community know that the upgrade project to build the Vocational 
Innovation Centre (VIC) is now finished. This project represents the direction Seven Hills High School is 
taking to provide different learning opportunities and pathways for students. At Seven Hills High School, 
we are committed to providing our students with the new VET curriculum as part of the NSW Government 
Vocational High Schools Program.

Our objective is to promote independence, resilience and a love for learning. All of this can only be achieved 
by the school community working together, that is, the parents and guardians, the students themselves, 
as well as the staff of the school. We are dedicated to striving for quality and expanding on the future 
prospects of our students so that they achieve their desired goals.

We recognise every child is unique and tailor experiences that build on individual strengths and  
self-confidence. Working with our industry partners enables us to deliver quality outcomes within our local 
network so that we create a strong community where all individuals contribute constructively to our society.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank the school community for their support during the 
construction of the building and public domain works.

Matthew Saville, School Principal, Seven Hills High School 
Ana Macan, Deputy Principal, Seven Hills High School

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild 
essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering 
a record $8.8 billion for new and upgraded schools. 
This targeted investment in growing communities will 
ensure working families get access to a world class 
public education.

Message from your Principals 

Our Record Investment

Drainage (pre-plumbing course) learning area
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